
Dear Parents,


We regret to do so, but all classes must be canceled today, Thursday 2/2, due to a malfunction 
of our HVAC system— the heat stopped working this morning. As the temperature is already 
near freezing and will drop to 27 degrees this evening, we have to make this tough call in the 
best interest of your children.


Make-up provisions will be determined shortly. Repair should be completed in time to warm 
the studio up for classes and rehearsal tomorrow, but we will be sure to update everyone as 
needed. 


We are sorry for the inconvenience and appreciate your understanding!


Sincerely,

Jennifer Moskowitz

Office Manager


